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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes

As I write this article, some snowflakes are gently falling and the signs of Christmas 
coming are showing up all around me.  It is one of the advantages of a downtown 
office!  Our council activities over the next few weeks are centered around the 
excitement of the season.           

	 •	 A donation of Christmas hams to the Elgin Street 	
	 	 Mission
	 •	 Turkeys for the Salvation Army Christmas hampers
	 •	 Participation in the annual Salvation Army Santa 	
		  Shuffle fundraiser
	 •	 CTV-Lions Children’s Christmas Telethon
	 •	 Christmas gifts for the less fortunate in
		  our community.

For those of us who have not left for warmer climates, 
please join us at our annual Christmas Meeting on December 14th for some fun 
and fraternity.  Instead of a gift exchange, please bring a gift of socks, mitts, hats or 
scarves to be distributed at the shelter.

Wishing you lots of love, joy and happiness. 
May your Christmas sparkle 

with moments of love, laughter and goodwill, 
And may the year ahead be full of contentment and joy.  

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
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Upcoming Events
December 7 	 Executive Meeting  	 Trevi  	 6:00 pm

December 14 	 Christmas Meeting  	 Tap House

January 4	 General Meeting Big Brother Big Sisters Trevi  	 6:00 pm

January 11	 Executive Meeting  	 Trevi

February  1	 General Meeting  	 Trevi 	 6:00 pm

February 15	 Executive Meeting 	 Trevi  	 6:00 pm

March 1st 	 General Meeting Elections 	 Tap House

March 8	 Executive Meeting  	 Trevi  	 6:00 pm

6 A.C.T/U.C.T. members delivered 
30 hams to the Elgin Street 

Mission



November General Meeting - Connie Zwarich

On November 8, 2017 28 members and 3 guests gathered at the  Branch 76 Legion for a Remembrance Day 
ceremony. After the Call to Order at 6:06 pm the usual protocols were observed. Next a wonderful roast beef dinner 
was served. Following supper Robert Robitaille from Branch 76 lead the Remembrance Day service. This year 
marked the 100th Anniversary of Passendale, the 75th anniversary of Dieppe and the 72th of WWII. Judy Robitaille 
read How Do We Remember and Giselle Pharand read Why We Remember. Bruce McNabb, President of Branch 
76 lead the closing ceremonies. A cheque for $500 was presented to the Legion Poppy Fund.

Reports
NHL Alumni Game November 17th.  Honourary coach is Mike LePage.  He will sit on the bench with the players and 
do the puck drop at the beginning of the game. Six VIP tickets were won by Heather Wilcox, Ossie Cacciotti and Joe 
Wilcox. Several other tickets were given to members in attendance.

The Christmas Dance will not take place this year.

Touch a Truck is set for June 16th at Cambrian College. Mel Young is the coordinator for this event.  The first 1.5 
hours are reserved for children with special needs.

Hams  Rob Rehill announced the hams are ready.

Curling  The bonspiel goes November 17 – 19th

Good of the Order   It is with great sadness that we announce the passing or Rolly Amyotte of North Bay

Motion to Adjourn John Varney

Sheriff’s Pot was $168.65. Motion by Don Delongchamp seconded by Holly Brown that we donate the Sheriff’s Pot 
to the Poppy Fund. Carried

Jeanine Desjardin won the member’s draw but was not in attendance at the previous meeting so the money goes 
into next month’s draw.  

Know Your Benefits - Doug Honeyford

Two items you may wish to make note of, UCT Members can access a variety of Scholarship Programs for Children 
and Grandchildren if dependent. We have our local programs for Members and UCT has several.  Have someone 
going to Post Secondary Education next year, ask for the details.

Ever need to rent a car?  Did you know UCT members save up to 25% with either Avis or Budget Rent A Car? Just 
another example of how it pays to be a member. Need information, just ask!

Your Ham Pick Up Location  Doug Honeyford’s Office
1569 Regent Street S., Sudbury 

705-525-7777
Please call to confirm availability.

We expect to maintain inventory right through until December 8.
We will arrange to have your order ready when you plan to pick up.

Call and let us know.
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UCT now offers online payment option for Canadian members
 
Dear UCT Member,

UCT is pleased to offer a new way to pay for your membership dues via Interac e-Transfer.

Click on the link below to see an overview of Interac e-Transfer on how to send money directly to UCT using your 
online or mobile banking. Make sure to scroll down to check out the short video in the link as well.

Interac - For Consumers

Interac e-Transfer is a great alternative to cheques and cash. Canadians are using it to simplify their everyday 
person-to-person payments. All you need is access to online or mobile banking through a participating financial 
institution, and you can send money to anyone with an email address without sharing any personal financial 
information.
When submitting your online payment make sure to include your policy number in the email to jpierre@uct.org. 
As well when setting up your security question, make sure to include the answer to the security question in your 
email to Joyce or contact Joyce with the answer, which allows UCT to accept the Interac e-Transfer.

UCT will still continue to accept all methods of payment such as cheque or credit card but now you have the 
added option to pay via Interac e-Transfer through your online or mobile banking platform.

Spaghetti Supper North Bay
North Bay has  a spaghetti Christmas Party on November 25th, at 4 p.m.
It is being held at the Legion on 1st Avenue in North Bay. 
Cost is $20/person.

December Birthdays
Dec 03	 REINA LAVALLEE
Dec 04	 RICHARD PLAUNT
Dec 04	 SUZANNE FORTIN 
Dec 04	 JOHN STEINBACHER
Dec 06	 FRANCESCO AIUDI 
Dec 06	 DAN SERVANT
Dec 06	 GENEVIEVE WARD
Dec 07	 DONALD MACDONELL 
Dec 14	 SHIRLEY GIFF 
Dec 20	 JAMES CARREY 
Dec  22	 ALBERT FASAN
Dec 23	 CRAIG HARTLEY
Dec 30	 PETER LAVIGNE


